
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) will hold a public hearing to
consider the location, design, and environmental impact of a State Trunk Highway
System change and interstate bridge aspects of the proposed improvement of
Interstate Highway 39/90 and Interstate Highway 43/State Trunk Highway 81. The
public hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 11, 2015, at 5:30 p.m. in the
Community Room of the Beloit Public Library, located at 605 Eclipse Boulevard, Beloit,
WI 53511. The Beloit City Council has been invited, and a quorum may be present.
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